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To:         Parents & Legal Guardians 
From:     Dr. Julie Steele, Principal 
Date:      December 8, 2015 
RE:        Georgia Parent Survey 

The time to administer the Georgia Parent Survey for the 2014-2015 school year has 
arrived. Data from the Georgia Parent Survey will be used to calculate the School Climate 
Star Rating within the College and Career Ready Performance Index (CCRPI). The Georgia 
Parent Survey will be open through Friday, February 27, 2015.  

The Georgia Parent Survey is administered electronically. You can complete the survey using 
your personal computers, smartphones or iPads. Parents that do not have access to the 
Internet may visit the media center during school hours to complete the survey. The Georgia 
Parent Survey has 24 questions and it should take no more than 3-5 minutes to complete it. 
Survey responses are anonymous and will be submitted directly to the Georgia Department of 
Education for analysis.  

We encourage all parents to participate. The link to the Georgia Parent Survey is posted 
below. You may also access the link through our school district web page. After you click on 
the link, a drop-down menu will appear. You will use the drop-down menu to select our 
school district (Lamar County) and our school (Lamar County Middle School). Your 
participation in this survey is very important to our school.  

Georgia Parent Survey  

http://apps.gadoe.org/schoolclimate/parents.nsf/Survey.xsp 

 School Website Access  

http://www.lamar.k12.ga.us/ 
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